
 

   

 

 

 
 
 

• The Washington Cross Country team raced last night against Scullen and Kennedy Middle School.  

The 8th grade girls kicked off the night with some fireworks. Alexa “Shooting Star, Jasleen “The 

Queen”, Zoey “ZigZag”, and Olivia “Wrecking Ball” all ran their best times of the year. 

The 8th grade boys team fought hard and showed no mercy. Aaron “All Heart”, Michael “Mr. Cool”, 

Bodhi ‘The Bear’, and Beckett “The Wizard” all showed heart, fight, and honor as they ran their fastest 

two mile times ever. Nedim ‘Fast Feet’ was the overall race winner! 

Our 7th grade girls were grinding hard over the 1.5 mile course and put up some amazing 

performances themselves. Juliet “Wildcat”, Zara ‘The Fireball’, Blakely ‘Powerful’, and Zara “Rockstar’ 

were on fire on the course! 

And The 7th grade boys finished off a great day for the wildcats! In his first race ever, Hadi ‘Hot 

Sauce’ snagged a second place finish. We also saw Andrew ‘Awesome Sauce’, Julio 'Crushing It’,  

and Aidan ‘Lightning Bolt’ put up impressive performances.  

All in all, a great night for the wildcats! Tomorrow, our Wildcats are back to racing as we battle  

Hill & Still Middle School. 

 

• It's not too late to sign up for the Speech and Drama. Grab your friends and get to tomorrow's meeting 

at 7:30 am in room 209. The full schedule is rolling out next week, so get your act on the books! See 

Mrs. Pate for any questions. Speech and Drama . . . talk it up! 

 

• Please join us for our first Service Matters meeting of the school year. ALL 5th thru 8th grade students 

are welcome. Our meeting is this tomorrow morning, in the LC, at 7:30 A.M. We will discuss our first 

few service projects... Park Clean Up, Staff Cups for a Cause and VFW. See you tomorrow morning! 

 

• The first meeting of Media Club will be FRIDAY morning, Sept. 12th, at 7:30 in the LC. Media Club 

takes care of the morning P.A. announcements, Wildcat TV News, as well as live events including 

sports broadcasts and music concerts. 6th, 7th and 8th graders are welcome to join Media Club, this 

Friday morning at 7:30 A.M. in the LC. 
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